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02/10/2017 
 
Dear Parent 
 

Y2 Multi Skills Festival – Thursday 28th September 2017 
 
I am writing to let you know that the children in Y2 have been invited to Blyth 
Leisure Centre on the morning of Thursday 28th September to participate in a 
Multi Skills Activity Festival. We will be travelling by coach. 
 
Please ensure your child has their P.E. kit including suitable footwear at 
school on the day. 
 
Children will need to bring a drink of water in a named plastic bottle.  
 
Please can you complete and return the consent slip to the school office by 
Wednesday 27th September, unfortunately pupils who do not return a 
permission slip will be unable to take part 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Horne 
Year 2 Teacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Y2 Multi Skills Festival – Thursday 28th September 2017 

 
 
I give permission for my child  …………………………………………………….. 
 
to take part in the Multi Skills Festival on Thursday 28th September 2017.  
 

 
Signed Parent/Carer……………………………………………………………………….. 
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